
IFLA APR COUNCIL MEETING REPORT 
21 August 2020 


 


IFLA APR EAA ANNUAL REPORT


Prof. Chun-Yen Chang, Chair, IFLA APR EAA



1. IFLA APR Accreditation Panel review and support IPB from Indonesia to be the accredited 
landscape architecture program 

The IFLA World Council, at its meeting in Montreal in November 2017, approved a proposal for the IFLA 
APR to conduct a Pilot Accreditation Review of the landscape programme at Institut Pertanian Bogor 
(IPB).  The IPB University Bogor have submitted their annual report for the accreditation and showing 
the good progress towards to the accreditation goal.



2. Promoting landscape architectural programs to apply for a status 
through IFLA APR Education Accreditation Procedure. 

Establishing the global accepted recognition and accreditation 
system for Landscape Architecture under IFLA, which is following the 
concepts of the LA program accreditation concept of Oslo meeting. 

The idea of establishing the accreditation system and gaining the 
agreement within the member associations globally has been 
proposed in the Internet meeting of the IFLA World EAA.



3. Promoting communication and interactions among 
accredited landscape architectural programs. 

We start working with CTLAS and TILA in Taiwan to 
establishing the Landscape Design Case Map in APR on the 
Google Map to establishing the database of LA projects and 
provide students learning opportuniCes from previous 
design.  The iniCal work has been started in Taiwan and 
hopefully will be extended to the IFLA APR areas. 

A. Send awarded projects of IFLA APR and other 
recommended project names and locaCons to 
cycmail@ntu.edu.tw 

B. Check the accuracy of the labeled locaCons on the 
Google Map 

C. Promote the informaCon to the students in the LA 
programs
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THANK YOU
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